
 

Larson’s Week Ahead 

 

Important Dates & Reminders for the Week of: March 6 to 10th, 2023 

Monday 

6 

Tuesday  

7 

Wednesday  

8 

Thursday 

9 

Friday 

10 

 
 
 

Early Dismissal 
Parent-Teacher Conferences 

2:00 – 2:30 pm 
 

Homework Club 
8:15 – 8:45 am 

 Early Dismissal 
Parent-Teacher Conferences 

2:00 – 2:30 pm 

Grean / Games 
Day 

 
Homework Club 

8:15 – 8:45 am 
 

Last Day of School  

 

Intention of the Week  

 The intention of the week for this week is “I help make others feel good about themselves.” 

Important Information & Reminders 

 Lockdown Drill – Every year, schools must conduct a lockdown drill. We will be doing this on 

Wednesday, March 8. Teachers will be talking with their students about this drill on Monday or 

Tuesday, so that they know what it is about and to ensure that students feel comfortable. 

 

 Student Pick-Up during school hours – A gentle reminder that if a student is leaving school 

early, they MUST be signed out by a parent/guardian in the office. Please park your car and sign 

your child out. Upon return, students must sign in again at the office. We appreciate your help to 

make sure all students are safe. Thank you. 

 

 Games and Green Day on Friday March 10. To finish school before Spring Break, we will be 

having some community building fun at Larson. It will be Green Day where students are 

encouraged to wear green with a focus on the environment. We will also be doing a schoolwide 

games afternoon in classes. Students will be able to bring in a board or card game, like Uno, to 

play in class. Teachers will organize and communicate more about this. We will also be doing an 

assembly where a number of classes will perform for the school.  

 

 Lost & Found – During Parent/Teacher conferences this week, please take a moment to look at 

the clothing that has accumulated since September. At the end of the week, all the clothing will 

be donated to Salvation Army and clothes bins as we cannot hold on to it. 

 

 Upcoming event  – Scholastic Book Fair will be held in the school library during the week of April 

17th. More details to come! 

 

 School is closed for Spring Break Vacation. Students return Monday, March 27th, 2023 We wish 

you a restful and energizing spring break! 



 

Important Reminders from PALS 

 

PURDYS EASTER CHOCOLATES 

ORDER DEADLINE: March 20 

PICK-UP: Monday, April 3 

Photos from Around Larson 

F09 (Shandro/Champman)      F04 (McCurrach/Belanger) 
  

  

 

E07 (Deminger)       F12 (Swain) 

 

 

 

 

Additional Pink Shirt Day Artwork 

 

 

 


